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YEAR 5/6 GIRLS FOOTBALL 

A super performance last night from the Year 5/6 Girls' Football team 

winning 4 games, drawing 1 and scoring a lot of goals in the 

Wythenshawe League at St Paul's High School. A big thank you to all the 

parents, who were able to come and support the team last night.  

 

SCIENCE WEEK 

At Crossacres, the children will be planting a variety of vegetables and flowers over 

the next few weeks. We are all looking forward to observing how they grow.  

 

RED NOSE DAY & WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY  

Red Nose Day will be held on Friday 21st March the same day as 

World Down Syndrome Day. Children can come to school 

dressed in Red together with their mismatched socks for a donation 

of 50p.  

 
EASTER ACTIVITIES 
On Thursday 3rd April we will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade and Decorate an 
Egg Competition.  EYFS and KS1 are invited to create or decorate Easter themed 
hats which they will show off in an Easter Parade which parents/carers may attend. A 
winner will be chosen from each class for both competitions and they will receive a 
small prize.  
 EYFS will hold their parade at 9am in the KS2 Hall.  

 KS1 will hold their parade at 2.30pm in the KS1 Hall. 
 KS2 children are invited to decorate an egg which will be shown off in an exhibition 

in the KS2 hall.  Parents/Carers are invited to view the exhibition at the end of 
the day from 3.15pm to 3.30pm. 

 

PARENTS EVENING FOR NURSERY – YEAR 6 

This year’s parents evening is on Monday 31st March and Tuesday 1st 
April.  Letters have been sent out this week. Please return your slip with preference 
of your appointment time as soon as possible. Many thanks. 


